

Board of Commissioners Meeting Agenda Item Submittal

Item To Be Considered: Future Sidewalk Priorities Discussion

Board Meeting Date: September 26, 2022

Prepared By:Paula Webb - Town Manager

Overview: At its July 25, 2022, meeting, the Board of Commissioners reviewed options for additional priority areas for sidewalks. These mapped areas would assist in making the triangle from NC24/Hammocks Beach Road/Old Hammock Road completely walkable. Maps were also provided for the area of Deer Run on Main Street Extension to NC24, and Mt. Pleasant Road.

At that meeting, the Board asked for additional maps that would indicate where sidewalks were vacant along NC24 and Main Street Extension. Informal maps are provided to further that discussion.

In an email on 8/23/22, NCDOT shared that they had reviewed that section proposed to connect the void from the existing sidewalk at The Villages at Swansboro along Old Hammock Road to the Piggly Wiggly (Option 2) entrance and forwarded it onto their Right of Way Division. I followed up on 9/23/2022 but have not heard back from them yet. In that same email, it was indicated that the Construction Office was overseeing the Right of Way work and that they were currently understaffed.

Background Attachment(s): Maps from July 25, 2022, Meeting
NC24 Sidewalk Voids Map
Main Street Extension Sidewalk Voids Map

Recommended Action: Review and provide any further guidance on future priority areas.

Action:			